From: Lynn Kramer

To: TeampNIL
Subject: App/x5210/w/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 22:58:56

Please see forwarded message below.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lynn Kramer <W
Date: 25 August 2016 at 22:50:

To: jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Planning no application 2015/1444/P

Dear Jennifer Walsh

Re planning no application 2015/1444/p

I wish to renew my objection to the appeal by Mansfield Bowling Club
against the rejection by Camden of their application in January 2016 for
the following reasons:

The site is one designated for leisure use and has always been so.

There is a great need in Camden for indoor leisure facilities for people of
all ages.

Once MBC have built luxury housing on the site there is no guarantee
that any promise of leisure facilities for the community will be kept. Any
remaining open space will always be under threat, particularly once the
site is sold to another developer.

Yours sincerely

Lynn Kramer
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